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Cricket Gold Coast 
 

 

 

    

Dear All, 

Firstly, I would like to re-introduce myself & our team to take the Cricket Gold Coast Senior Representative 

sides to the next level at both the Bulls Masters & Schaeffer Shield fixtures this year. 

We as a group take great pride in representing the Gold Coast and are firmly committed to building on last 

year’s work.  

 

Coach: Simon Belston (Chairman of Selectors) 

Assistant Coach: Kevin Chapman (Selector) 

Manager: Graeme Madden (Selector) 

Scorer: Andrew Carter 

 

It is a great pleasure to again have the opportunity to work with such a talented Region. Our local 

competition is improving in many areas both on and off the field each year which was exemplified by our 

success at the Gabba in January. 

 

We invite all Club Presidents and/or Club Coaches to nominate players from their Club who they believe 

would make a significant contribution to our CGC Thunder Representative Team. 

 

In nominating players, we ask that you detail the specific skills that each player possesses. 

We would like to receive these nominations via email only by Friday 11
th

 September 

Simon and Graeme’s email addresses are below. 

 

The Senior Rep schedule is listed below: 

 

BULLS MASTERS- 2
nd

, 3
rd & 

4
th

 October (travel back on Monday 5
th

) 

- Team Announcement- Monday 21
st

 September 

- Team Training- Friday 25
th

 September. 

 

SCHAEFFER SHIELD-14
TH

 & 15
TH

 November VENUE TBA 

- Team Announcement- 2
nd

 November 

- Team Training- Friday 6
th

 November   

 

Any further questions, please do not hesitate in calling: 

Simon (0426 479 059)  

 

Cheers! 

 

Simon- simonbelston87@googlemail.com 

Graeme-maximes@bigpond.com      


